
From: James Brey - D4
To: Bill Schlei; Nick Reimer; Kathleen McDaniel; Robert Barbier; Elizabeth Majerus
Cc: Amber Noworatzky
Subject: Parking Around Artist Loft Apartments
Date: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 6:21:09 PM

Hello Everyone,

I received a call from a resident of the Artist Lofts Apartment building today who is having
problems with parking tickets especially during our Street Sweeping No Parking Day.

From what my constituent told me, he has two vehicles.  Under the terms of their lease, they
are allowed one parking space inside the building and the outside lot is first come first serve.
 He works until 1:30 AM so by the time he gets home from work, the outside lot is generally
full.  Since I live right up the block from Artist Lofts, I see this everyday and the 2400 block
of Franklin Street is generally full with vehicles.  Six days of the week it is not a problem but
with Wednesday being the day of the street sweeping ordinance, from 3:00 AM until 6:00 AM
many people are receiving parking tickets. With the fall leaf parking ban about to go into
effect next week, it will continue until at least the middle of November.

From my understanding, my constituent spoke with Assistant Chief Barbier today about the
situation.  He referred him to me.  His request is that this block (2400 Franklin Street) become
exempt from the Street Sweeping and Leaf Pick Up Parking Ordinance.

Although I am not sure that this is the best way to address this I am requesting Alderman
Schlei as Chairman of the Public Safety Committee that you allow this to be put on your
agenda for discussion at your October 11th Public Safety Committee meeting.

If anyone has any questions or comments, please feel free to contact me.

Take care!

Jim Brey
Alderman-Fourth District
City of Manitowoc, WI Common Council
Phone:   920-682-9713
Email:     jbrey@manitowoc.org

This message is intended for the use of the person or organization to whom it is addressed. It
may contain information that is confidential, privileged, or otherwise protected from
disclosure by law. If you are not the intended recipient or a person responsible for delivering
this message to the intended recipient, any copying, distribution, or use of this message or the
information that it contains is not authorized and may be prohibited by law.
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